315926

GN

(Printed Pages 8)

AC-1345

BCA (Part-III)

Main Examination, 2023-24

Compulsory/Optional

English Language

Time: Three Hours |

[Maximum Marks: 75

[Minimum Passing Marks: 26

Note: Answer all questions. The figures in the right-hand margin indicate marks.

Unit-I

- 1. Answer any three of the following questions in about 200 words each: 5×3
 - (a) Why did the king want the judgment seat to be brought to his town?
 - (b) Write in your own words the spiritual ideas of Swami Vivekananda?

(Turn Over)

AC-1345

- (c) With regard to the development of Indian women's development?
- (d) How are basic human needs and quality life-Interrelated?
- (e) What was the state of Indian economy when privatisation was announced in India?

Unit-II

- 2. Write an essay on any one of the following topic in about 350 words: 10
 - (a) Condition of women in India
 - (b) Social Media
 - (c) National Solidarity

Unit-III

- Write a precis of the following passage and suggest a suitable title: 10
 - Wildlife is a valuable assets a renewable natural resource particularly in developing countries and can contribute to the economy through tourism.

Tourism has become the leading industry and an important source of overseas currency all over the world people go

to see and photograph wildlife. If the animals vanished, many of the tourism would stay away. Wildlife is intelligently managed and husbanded can also be a valuable source of much needed protein. When there is an unavoidable collision between the survival of man and the survival of wildlife, human interest is likely to prevail. But such collisions are rare and in most cases a little thought, ingenuity and good will permits coexistence of man and wildlife. We must first learn to recognize that these dangers exist and we ourselves shall be the losses if we do nothing about it. We must make sure that everyone everywhere, understand the threat; accepts the responsibility and realized that it is in the interest of human progress to avert.

paan alsome Unit-IV

Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given below:

Forests are called the "green gold of a country because they are a country's wealth. There are numerous advantages

(Turn, Over)

of having green forests. They give us rain, prevent floods and give us a number of valuable products. We get timber for building our houses, wood for furniture and fuel for cooking food. Besides these, many other useful products are got from them. They are honey, wax, gum oil herbs, lac and dyes. Think of the paper mills, can they produce paper without getting wood from the forests. The industry of artificial silk depends on forests. Forests add to the beauty of country and provide shelter to wild animals.

(A) Questions:

- (i) What are the forest called?
- (ii) Why are they called so?
- (iii) What products do the forests give us?
- (iv) Why are forests necessary for paper mills?
 - (v) Why do wild animals need forests?
 - (B) Give synonyms of any four of the following words:
 - (i) Rescue (ii) Warrior
 - (iii) Discourse (iv) Secret

5. Do	phrases and idiomatic expression in sentences of your own: (i) Grow out of (ii) Look up (iii) Take up (iv) Finding Favour with (v) Take away Unit-V as directed: (any twenty-five) 25 ply correct form of verbs given in the
	ckets:
(i)	Each of these minerals found in India (is/was/were)
(ii)	You speak English. (may/
(iii)	can/might) Which islongest river in India. (a/an/the)
AC-1345	(Turn Over)

(iv) The match will be played
India and Australia. (among/across/
between)
(v) Most of the students their
time on mobile. (waste/ wastes/
wasting)
Supply 'if' or 'unless' in the following
sentences:
(vi) He would not speak Hindi
he comes to India.
(vii) He would have come you
had called him.
(viii) I will go to the door I hear
the bell.
(ix) you work hard, you will fail in
exam.
Combine the following pairs of sentences
with appropriate co-ordinating
conjunctions.
(x) (a) All ants are social insects
(b) Some kind of ants have very
small colonies.
(xi) (a) The ants don't hurt as much as
bees or wasps.

	(7)		196
() Their sting c	an howeve	er be very
San Strain William	painful. the blanks with		
suite: (xii) T		the Indian	Navy is
v (xiii) W	ery strong now le sat down in t	the shade a	a of
	rees		
	he president oc		
ro	ooms at the ho	tel	
(xv) W	ve sat down in t	he shade of	a
0	f trees.		
Put or	ne of the follow	ing prepos	sitions in
	space in the ser		* Andrews and the second second
[at, or	in , to]		Direct -
(xvi)	India is sel	f-sufficient	
	Wheat.	F 711. 3	
(xvii)	He is junior	me.	
(xviii)	We metstation.	the	railway
(xix)	There was no river.	bridge	the
AC-1345	10.2 NGO 10.	(Tu	ırn Over)

Put into the reported speech:

- (xx) I am going to countryside with my brother.
- (xxi) He is sitting over here.
- (xxii) Are your shoes cleaned yet?
- (xxiii) Have the children put away their toys?

Put the following sentences in the passive voice:

- (xxiv) My pocket has been cut.
- (xxv) Don't throw stone at me.
- (xxvi) Somebody will meet the visitors at the station.
- (xxvii) They invited Anju to deliver speech

Question tag:

- (xxviii) Vikramaditya was a great judge,
- (xxix) Let us take a walk in the open,
- (xxx) You are a very kind person, ____
- (xxxi) You would not like to open the door, ____